Mount Vernon Bulldogs Lacrosse

First ever game at MVHS Field;
Tuesday, March 12, 7:00 PM

Additional Information: www.facebook.com/MVBulldogsLAX

Mount Vernon Bulldogs Lacrosse is a 501(C)3 non-profit organization. This event/activity is NOT being sponsored by the Mount Vernon School District, and the District assumes no
responsibility for the conduct or safety of the event/activity. In consideration for the privilege to distribute these materials, the Mount Vernon School District shall be held harmless from any

cause of action, claim or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials, including all costs, attorney’s fees and judgments or awards.




